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Email: info@acpwa.org   

 
NIGHT WORK SCHEDULED ON CROW CANYON ROAD 

 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Final paving work on Crow Canyon Road 
between Castro Valley Boulevard and Coldwater Drive has been completed. Upcoming 
activities on the Crow Canyon Road Project include raising utility covers and final striping.  

Anticipated Schedule: 

A portion of the striping work will take place at night from Wednesday, May 25th 
through Friday, May 27th between the hours of 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. As part of this 
work, construction crews will measure and set the final location of the striping.  Final 
striping work will be performed during daylight hours and is anticipated to start on Friday, 
June 3rd. Other work will take place during the daytime intermittently during the next 
several weeks. The roadway will remain open at all times, but there may be occasional lane 
closures.  

Please note that the schedule may change due to inclement weather, equipment 
breakdowns, and other unforeseen circumstances. 
 
For more information on the project features, visit the project page at 
https://bit.ly/Crowcanyon, email info@acpwa.org, or call the construction hotline at 
(510) 670-5591. 

### 

Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
 


